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Submission of AQAR 2017-2018 of Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College University of Delhi Dwarka
Sector-3, New Delhi 110078

CAPU AQAR <capuagar@gmail.com> Wed, Jan 2, 2019 at 5:34 PM
To: "IQAC Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College, Univ of Delhi" <igacdducollege@gmail.com>

NAAC/AQAR ACK/ DECEMBER/2018/

Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College
Sector-3, Dwarka

New Delhi

Delhi

Subject: Acknowledgement of AQAR
We are Acknowledging the receipt of Online Submission of Annual Quality Assurance Report (AQAR) for the Year: 2017
For any queries related to AQAR, you may kindly contact E-mail ID (capuaqar@gmail.com).

Wishing you success in your Quality Enhancement Process.

THANKS WITH REGARDS
CAPU-AQAR
(CENTRAL APPLICATION PROCESSING UNIT)

On Thu, Dec 27, 2018 at 9:56 AM IQAC Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College, Univ of Delhi <igacdducollege@gmail.com> wrote:
National Assessment and Accreditation Council
P.O. Box No. 1075, Nagarbhavi,
Bangalore - 560072, Karnataka, India

Dear Sir/Madam
PFA the AQAR 2017-2018 of Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College University of Delhi Dwarka Sector-3, New Delhi 110078

The PDF version has been uploaded on college website on https://dducollegedu.ac.in/ViewpagePAnel.aspx?Menuld=
vBVoshnPuCgMsjUs9Tqzbg==

Kindly acknowledge the receipt of the same.
With regards

Dr. Manoj Saxena
(Coordinator-IQAC)

Associate Professor

Department of Electronics

Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College
University of Delhi

Dwarka Sector-3, New Delhi 110078
Mobile: 09968393104

Copy (cc) to:

1. Principal

2. Vice Principal

3. Administrative Section
4. Accounts Section

Blind Copy (Bcc) to:
1. IQAC Members



